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IN-CONFIDENCE 

 
Mr John Luke 
fyi-request-21540-eac88940@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Tēnā koe Mr Luke 

On 10 January 2023, you emailed Oranga Tamariki—Ministry for Children 
(Oranga Tamariki) requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), 
the following information: 

• "An independent candidate review panel will consider the nominations in 
2023 and  make recommendations to the Minister for the Public Service" 
Can you please provide name and bio for this independent candidate 
review panel. Are they getting paid, if so, how much? 
 

• Also, i noted "More than 100 nominations were received." Can you please 
specify exactly how many nominations you have received? Are they any 
nominations are not from the public directly, e,g. nomination received from 
Ministry of Women or TPK etc 
 

This letter is to advise you that I am transferring your request in full under section 
14(b)(i) of the Act, as I believe that the information is not held by Oranga 
Tamariki, but is held by the Crown Response to the Abuse in Care Inquiry. You 
can expect to hear from them in due course. 
 
If you are not satisfied with this response, you have the right to ask an 
Ombudsman to review this decision. Information about this is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by contacting them on 0800 802 602.  
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 

 

Tania Moody 
Manager, Ministerial Services, Oranga Tamariki 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/
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